
ARC cafe closure

We will be reopening on
Monday 6th January 2020

Upon reopening, the ARC cafe
will be operated by 

University Catering Service

The ARC cafe will be closing Friday
29th November for a refurbishment

In the mean time, please use the facilities
of the buttery, which remains open until

20th December

Have a Merry Christmas and we
look forward to seeing you in the

New Year! 


